MANDATORY PATCH
TESTING

AT YUZU HAIR., WIE PRIORITIZE THE SAFETY AND WLELL-
BEING OF OUR CLIENTS. AS PART OF OUR UPDATLED
COLOUR LINE, WE NOW REQUIRE A MANDATORY PATCH
TEST (ALLERGY ALERT TEST) FOR ALL CLIENTS BEFORLE
ANY COLOUR SERVICLE, INCLUDING BOTH EXISTING AND
NEW CLIENTS.

THE PATCH TEST CHECKS FOR POTENTIAL ALLERGIC
REACTIONS TO HAIR DYE BY APPLYING A SMALL
AMOUNT TO A DISCREET AREA OF SKIN (BEHIND THE
EAR) AND MONITORING FOR IRRITATION OR REDNESS
OVER 48 HOURS.

PLEASE ENSURLE THE PATCH TEST IS COMPLETED AT
LEAST 48 HOURS PRIOR TO YOUR APPOINTMENT. WE
INCOURAGE YOU TO WALK IN FOR A PATCH TEST EVEN
I YOU DO NOT HAVE A SCHEDULED APPOINTMENT.
SIMPLY REQUEST ONLE AT RECEPTION.

THANK YOU.

THE YUZU TEAM



